Memorandum

To: Borough Manager

CC:

From: Joe Nelson, Supt. PMP&LI,-;

Date: 1/13/2017 ‘

Re: 350 kW Stand-by Generator Replacement RFP Results

Six bids were received from our RFP for this unit. Three were deemed non-
responsive or disqualified. Of the remaining three, Pacific Power Generation’s

MTU unit was the lowest priced.

PMPL staff reviewed and ranked the proposals based on price, quality and
experience of the supplier, service center, and fuel efficiency. Our conclusion
was that the MTU unit is the overall highest ranked. This agrees with the

independent review done by the design firm, EPS. Their review is attached.
We are recommending award be made to Pacific Power Generation in the

amount of $97,612. This is approved capital budget item No. 742, line item 000
506551. $130,000 was budgeted.

Petersburg Municipal Power & Light



